
The PHA Corporate strategy will set out the role, direction and priorities of the PHA
for the next four years, taking account of the requirements of the Comprehensive
Spending Review. We would welcome your comments on the draft Corporate
Strategy.

For further information go to www.publichealthagency.org/news/draft-pha-corporate-
strategy-201115-engagement-process-your-views-matter 
Responses should be returned by 4.00 pm Friday 16 September 2011.
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